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RE: Hall Village traffic improvements —C15-052
Dear Resident

Roads ACT, part of TAMS Directorate is responsible for providing traffic and parking controls
throughout the ACT. Following consultations with members of the Hall Village Progress Association in
relation to the traffic issues on Victoria St and Gladstone St, Roads ACT has conducted investigations
and monitored the traffic speed and volume. Listed below are the improvements identified as a
result:

e Trafficislands at the intersection of Gladstone St with Victoria St to improve pedestrian
accessibility (figl):

Fig 1
e Removal of redundant and non compliant signs and improvements to the existing speed and
warning signs along Victoria St and Gladstone St.
This work will be undertaken as part of Roads ACT Minor New Works Program and is expected to
commence after June 30, 2015.

In addition to this, Roads ACT will also undertake some improvements to the shoulder pavement on
the western side of Victoria St near the intersection with Gladstone St currently used as a bus lay bay
area.

Should you have any comments or concerns or wish to discuss further, contact Ms Snezana
Dimitrovska 6207 6570 or by mail on snezana.dimitrovska@act.gov.au by 22 May 2015.

Yoursincerely

Robyn Hatkins

Manager Traffic Investigations
Traffic Management and Safety
Roads ACT

30 April 2015
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